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OUR 2020 - 2021 COMMITTEE
MEMBERS

VIVIEN WONG - CHAIRPERSON

LISA YOUNGER - VICE CHAIRPERSON

MARCOS BENEDIT - TREASURER

NAYHA HOPKINS - SECRETARY

CAROLINE TOMASZ- GENERAL MEMBER

EMMA COFFEY - GENERAL MEMBER

ANDREW COOPER - GENERAL MEMBER

A Message from the Committee

During our recent AGM, all the committee members reflected on the
unpredictable and challenging year for the Centre. We are incredibly
proud of the way JiNi, Kiara and their team have navigated the
uncertainties, whilst striving to continuously improve the level of
care for our children.

We would like to thank our outgoing committee members, David
Konings, Caroline Bell and Nicola Beighton for their dedication to
the Centre and welcome our new members Caroline Tomasz and
Andrew Cooper.

Our newly elected committee members look forward to contributing
to the Centre’s aspiration to improve our National Quality
Assessment from “meets” to “exceeds” and to represent your ongoing
needs.

Please reach out to any of our committee members if you have any
feedback.

Vivien, on behalf of Subi CC committee.
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We had a very busy and fun school
term.

Our favourite activities of this term
were desighing & flying paper aero
planes, having themed Lego Masters
competitions, playing any kind of
dodgeball, dancing games, making
lots of cool things from our junk craft
box (encouraging recycling!') and
exploring science by making our own
slime and moon sand.
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In week one of the school holidays,
we did so many fun things together.
We had lots of cuddly animals come
to visit and we learnt how to care for
them and even got to hold a few! We
went and watched Trolls at the
movies and enjoyed some popcorn.
Bop till you Drop came to teach us
lots of cool dance moves and we
played many dancing games. On the
Friday we went to Beach House and
had lots of fun playing on the
equipment.
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In week two of vacation care, we put
on our chef hats and learnt how to
make & fold our very own dumplings
for lunch. We followed it up in the
afternoon by making felt dumplings
and spring rolls! FitKids came and
taught us all about archery and AFL.
We went to Kings Park to have a play
at the naturescape plalyground and
learn about creepy crawlies. We went
to Heath Ledger Theatre to watch the
91-Story Treehouse Play, which we
really enjoyed. 0

We encourage parents to contribute to

the feedback survey regarding our /
September/October vacation care

program. This will help us to improve our

future programs! This is available on our

website under "feeback"
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We purchased new play equipment for
our outside areas as our contribution to
the school.

Shown in the above picture is our
wooden water canals that we share with
the pre-primary classes. It encourages
problem solving & decision making skills,
hand-eye coordination, teamwork,
communication and construction skills.

We also bought some new figurines to
add to our Lego collection which the
children are thoroughly enjoying.
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Our Christmas opening hours are as
follows:

OPEN: 7.30am to 6pm
18th December to 23rd December &
4th January to 29th January

.Please not we will be closed on public
holidays and from the 24th December to
4th January.

We have just recently treated our
climbing frame to a new paint & polish to
keep it nice and maintained and made
some minor repairs.



